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TO:  Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

FROM: Select Board  

 

Subject: Summer St 40B Project 

 

Date:  February 24, 2021 

 

 

At their meeting of February 23, 2021 the Select Board voted (4-1-0) to request that the ZBA incorporate the 
offsite mitigations for the improvements to the South Walpole Intersection into their decision and incorporate 
the feedback from the Select Board at their meeting particularly around the flow of traffic and the utilization of 
the common in trying to preserve as much useable space. The Board also notes that as Road Commissioners, the 
Select Board shall have final review and approval of any changes. 
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